
 Cerro Gordo Elementary School

PTO Membership

You are invited to join the Cerro Gordo 
Elementary School PTO


(Parent/Teacher Organization)!


The PTO works to encourage interaction between family and 
school, serve as a source of support, and work with teachers, staff, 
and the community at large to improve our children's educational 
experience. The PTO works very closely with the school 
administration in all its projects.


Joining the PTO is a great way for you to show support for your 
child and to ensure he/she receives the best education possible.  
You can attend the PTO meetings, volunteer your time for PTO 
events and support the fundraising events to help educate your 
children.


We will meet the first Wednesday of each month at 7pm.


Your PTO needs your unique talents, whether it’s volunteering a 
few hours a month or a few hours a year, or attending meetings.  
Joining the PTO does NOT mean you are required to attend 
EVERY meeting!  There are lots of ways to help out!


For questions, please contact Leah Durbin at 
leah.durbin@ymail.com.


Join our FB group Cerro Gordo Elementary PTO!


Please fill out the attached form and send it with your payment 
in an envelope marked PTO in your child’s folder.


CG Broncos

PTO



Cerro Gordo Elementary School PTO Membership

_______One adult $10			 ______Two adults $20


Make checks payable to Cerro Gordo  Elementary School PTO.


Parent's name: 
_____________________________________________________________


Parent's name: 
_____________________________________________________________


Mailing address: 
_____________________________________________________________


Phone number: 
_____________________________________________________________


Email address: 
_____________________________________________________________


Child’s name:__________________________________________________


Grade: __________


Child’s name:__________________________________________________


Grade: __________


Child’s name:__________________________________________________


Grade: __________


Child’s name:__________________________________________________


Grade: __________


Child’s name:__________________________________________________


Grade: __________

Please send form with your payment in an envelope marked


PTO in your child’s folder.


